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Spring News Updates- News or updates from our classroom 

We have had a very busy term full of a lot of exciting things! We had a trip to 
West Lothian College and participated in Workshops all about Sustainability. 
We spent a morning at West Calder High School participating in a Handball 
tournament – that was great fun! We have had a new pupil – Ljay join us this 
term. We are very excited to meet another new class mate next term. 

 

Our Learning- what have we been learning about? 

Sophie – We have been learning about the Titanic – we made shoe box cabins 
and I loved it! 
Kuzi – We have been learning about Ramadan and we made our own Ramadan 
lanterns. 
Miriam – We have been learning how to tell the time on an analogue clock. 
Aaron – We made Titanic cabins and I really enjoyed that! 
Kori – We learned about Chinese New Year and Alyna brought us in some 
Chinese New Year treats. 
Lucy – We have been learning that some people fast during Ramadan. 
Oscar – In Grammar we have been learning about plurals and how to change 
from a singular to a Plural noun. 

 

Next up we will-  

We are excited to start a new topic – we are still voting to decide what that will 
be and get started with our RSHP health and wellbeing topic. In Maths we will 
be finishing off looking at digital time before moving on to decimals, fractions 
and percentages. In Writing we will be looking at how to write an information 
report.  

 

Easter messages- 

Primary 5a would like to wish everyone a very Happy Easter! Enjoy your 
holidays and hopefully we get lots of lovely warm weather. 

 


